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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #2 
Request for Proposal No. 2465007 

Engineering Services for Vinebrook Bridge 
Date: August 1, 2024 
Item No.1  

Question: Was there a hydrological assessment previously performed at the creek? 

Answer:  No, a hydrological assessment has not previously been performed at the creek.  

Item No.2 

Question: Was there a geotechnical assessment previously performed at the creek? 

Answer: No, a geotechnical assessment has not previously been performed at the creek.  

Item No.3  

Question: To what standard does the SCRD expect the design to be? 

Answer: The bridge needs to be able to meet the existing service level for the trail, supporting 
pedestrian, horse, and ATV crossing. The design needs to meet provincial standards for recreational 
trail bridges.  

Item No.4 

Question: Are there any as-built drawings by any chance? 

Answer: There are no as-built drawings available for the existing structure, except for the cross section 
included in Appendix C.  

Item No.5 

Question: As this project appears to only be conceptual design, tendering support and construction 
administration, can you please clarify if the preliminary and detailed design are considered additional 
work? Since the RFP does not clearly indicate the requirements for the preliminary and detailed 
design? Do these fall within the published budget or are also considered additional? 

Answer: The preliminary and detailed design are included in the published budget ($45,000). The 
design needs to include dimensions, materials, etc, and it will need to be submitted with a Class B 
estimate. Tendering Support (section 3.5) and Construction Administration (section 3.6) are considered 
additional work and are subject to available budget for the construction portion of the replacement.  
 

  
  


